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May 7 City Council Meeting 
 

At their regular meeting of May 7, 2024, the City Council will consider the following: 
 

• A Proclamation in Support of Asian Pacific American Month 
• Consolidation of the General Municipal Election for City Officials, and Establishing Policies 

for Candidate Statements  
• Approval of the Road Repair and Accountability Act of 2017 (SB1) Project Lists for Fiscal 

Year 2024-2025 
• Authorization of the Filing of a Notice of Completion (NOC) and Subsequent Acceptance 

of the Highway Safety Improvement Program (HSIP) Cycle 10 Grant-Funded Pedestrian 
Crossing Project 

• Approval of Updated Documents for the Rio Vista Airport related to the Rules and 
Regulations, Key Fob, and Parking Placard Application 

• Approval of the Purchase and Installation of Filter Media for the Well 10 Arsenic 
Treatment Facility 

• Authorize the Award of a Consultant Services Agreement to Air Exchange of Fairfield for 
the Procurement and Installation of a Source Capture Vehicle Exhaust Removal System 

• Awarding the 2023-2024 Rio Vista Student Scholarship in the amount of $1,000 
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• Placement of a Transient Occupancy Tax (TOT) Measure on the November 2024 General 
Election 

• Awarding Matching Grant Funds to Sam’s Custom Cakes & Catering and Rio Vista Bakery 
as part of the Economic Development Grant Fund Progam 

 
For more information on these and other items, or to view the agenda of the meeting, follow this 
link: Meeting Agenda, Attachments, Minutes & Video | Rio Vista California (riovistacity.com) 
 
Mellin Levee Workshop 
 

Staff attended the Mellin Levee Workshop to discuss the Cache Slough Mitigation Bank and Little Egbert 
Multi-Benefit projects and possible paths for work on the Mellin Levee and Hwy 84. Staff scheduled a 
follow up meeting with the Solano County Water Agency to further discuss the proposals. 
 
Successful Household Hazardous Waste Collection Event 
 

On Saturday, April 27, Public Works held their first Household Hazardous Waste event of the year. 
344 participants properly disposed of their household hazardous waste during the event.  
 
General Plan Working Group 
 

As of April 18, 2024, the General Plan Working Group concluded their regular scheduled 
meetings. Next steps for the General Plan include: 

• A public review draft document will be prepared and is anticipated to be complete by 
mid-late May for public review. 

• Two community workshops will be held on June 6, 2024, one from 2:00 to 4:30 p.m and 
the other from 6:00 to 8:30 p.m. Both meetings will be held at the Veterans Memorial 
Building, located at 610 Saint Francis Way. 

• Special meetings may be held to review the final draft.  

 

https://www.riovistacity.com/citycouncil/page/meeting-agenda-attachments-minutes-video
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